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NEWSLETTER 
Thursday, 24th November 2016 

       Week 7 Term 4 
 

  
   

Friday  25th November  - PSSA / Sport in Schools /Dance2bfit 
       - P&C Family Fun Night    
  Monday 28th November  - Year 6 CPR 
  Wednesday 30th November  - Last day for Scripture/Ethic Classes 

 

Library Borrowing is Finished – All Library books to be returned. 
 
 

Assembly Awards    
 

  

     
 
 

   
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
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Congratulations to our first 
medallion winner for 2016.  
Remember to get your awards 
in before the last day of school 
to attain your well-deserved 
awards for the year.  
 



Helper’s Lunch   
The Helper’s Lunch is Thursday 8th December. This is an opportunity to thank parents, friends, scripture 
and ethics teachers who have helped the staff and students throughout the year. It is a time to 
acknowledge those parents who may be leaving the school after a long association. The luncheon will be 
held in the school hall between 1.00pm and 2.00pm. Please keep this day free if you have been a helper 
at the school this year. For catering purposes, please return the slip on the note or contact the 
school as soon as possible by Thursday, 1st December. If you have been a helper and have not 
received the invite please check your child’s bag or come to the office further information.  
 
Scooters and Bikes 
All students who ride a bike or scooter to school must wear a helmet. Students without helmets will not be 
permitted to ride home. Student safety is paramount. 
 

 
 

   P&C Family Fun Night 
         Friday 25th November 
               Start Time: 5pm  
      Finish Time: 8pm 

 

* 4 Carnival Rides * BBQ * Face Painting * Mould Painting * Sand Art * Raffle Draw * Soccer 
Game * Cake Stall * Keepsakes for Sale * Fun Games * Soccer Game * Fairy Floss* 
 
Pre ordered Bands $15 (Bands on the night $20) 
 
Don’t forget to return your Raffle Tickets 
 
Classes for 2017  
As we did this year students will return to school in 2017 to their 2016 classes for the first few days so we 
can finalise numbers. I ask that you complete the section below and return to the office or send an email 
to the office if your children will not be retuning next year or if they will be returning late. We understand 
that family circumstances change and wish those families who are leaving success in their new location.    
 
At times students and parents have concerns regarding class placements for the following year. If you 
have any concerns please see me prior to the end of term so these concerns can be addressed. 
 
COSfest 
Please click on the following link to see our students featured in the Parramatta Sun. 
Congratulations movie stars.  
http://www.parramattasun.com.au/story/4312029/budding-film-makers-star/?cs=1497 
http://www.hillsnews.com.au/story/4311747/next-gen-of-film-makers/?cs=1454 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Gae Bromwich 
Principal 
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                    TERM 4 DATES TO REMEMBER 

NOVEMBER 
Friday  25th   PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 
  25th   P&C Family Fun Night 
Monday 28th   Year 6 First Aid Session 
Wednesday 30th   Last day for Scripture/Ethic Classes 
DECEMBER 
Friday    2nd    PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 
Wednesday   7th    Combined Scripture Service 
Thursday   8th   Thank You Lunch 
Friday    9th   9:00am Presentation Night Practice at Kings School 
Monday 12th   9:00am Presentation Night Practice at Kings School 
Tuesday 13th   PRESENTATION NIGHT at Kings School 
Wednesday 14th   Talent Quest 
Thursday 15th   Year 6 Farewell 
Friday  16th   Sport in Schools 
     Final Assembly 
     Final day for students for 2016 
Monday 19th   Office Staff  
Tuesday 20th    Office Staff 

JANUARY 2017 
Friday  27th   Staff Development Day (Staff only) 
Monday 30th   Years 1-6 students return 
Monday   6th   Kindergarten students commence 
 
 
 



Parramatta Air League Squadron has moved  
We are writing to let you know that the Parramatta Boys Squadron of the 
Australian Air League has recently moved and now meets in the Girls Guides Hall 
at LOT 1 Edison Parade, Winston Hills NSW 2153 on Wednesday evenings from 
7:30 until 9:30pm. 
  
The Parramatta Boys Squadron is one of the oldest Squadrons in the Australian 
Air League, it was formed in 1935 and for many met in their hall at Jubilee Park, 
Parramatta. Unfortunately, progress has taken its toll and the hall that the 
Squadron has met in since the 1940s will soon be redeveloped, so the Squadron 
has taken the opportunity to move into a new area at Winston Hills 
 
The Air League is inviting young people, who may be interested, to come down with their parents and learn what the 
Air League has to offer. The Australian Air League is a nationwide organisation for young people aged from 8 to 18 
years. Staffed by volunteers and self-funding, it teaches leadership skills and provides a wide range of interesting 
and exciting activities such as camping and hiking, sport and physical recreation, building and flying model aircraft 
and ceremonial drill. Through classes and practical demonstration members learn the theory of aviation and a wide 
range of associated topics such as Meteorology, Navigation, Aero Engines and Aircraft Construction, as well as 
general interest subjects such as photography, fieldcraft and community service.  
 
The Air League also provides a range of flying experiences for its members, from simple scenic joy flights through to 
gliding and powered-flying training, from private pilot licence (PPL) through to airline entry standards – all in aircraft 
owned, operated and professionally maintained by our staff.   
 
Running a strong program that is both fun and educational, the Australian Air League is making fine citizens out of 
young Australians.  Currently there are a number of Squadrons in Western Sydney including Penrith, Richmond, and 
Blacktown as well as Squadrons at Epping and Ryde 
 
For more information:  Parramatta Squadron  - Charlie Marjarian (avodis@gmail.com)    
Or 
NSW Group - Raymond Bell (1800 502 175)           
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